
 
 

 

 

 

January 29, 2018 

 

 

 

Dr. Kimberly Perry 

President 

Bellingham Technical College 

3028 Lindbergh Avenue 

Bellingham, WA 98225-1599 

 

Dear President Perry: 

 

This letter serves as formal notification and official record of action taken concerning the Fall 2017 

Mid-Cycle Evaluation of Bellingham Technical College by the Northwest Commission on Colleges and 

Universities (NWCCU) at its meeting on January 10-12, 2018.  This action was taken after 

consideration of evidence including the Institutional Self-Evaluation Report and the Peer Evaluation 

Report. 

 

Based on these materials and deliberations, the Commissioners took the following actions. 

 

Action 

 Accept the Fall 2017 Mid-Cycle Report 

 

Future Evaluations 

 Submit an Ad Hoc Report (with a visit) by September 1, 2018, to provide an update on the 

implementation of the Bachelor of Applied Science degree program in Operations 

Management regarding the College's baccalaureate degree candidacy status 

 Year Seven Evaluation in Fall 2021 

 Mission and Core Themes Report in Spring 2023 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact NWCCU. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Marlene Moore 

President 

 

MM:rb 

 

cc:   Ms. RaeLyn Axlund McBride, Executive Director of Institutional Research & Planning 


